
YEAR 7 UPDATE

Dear Parent/Carer

It is with pleasure that I am writing the second newsletter of this 
Academic year. Can you believe that we are almost halfway 
through the year? There has been so much that Year 7 have been 
up to since the last time I wrote to you.

Our Year 7 students have been working exceptionally hard in their
classes and have shown great progress in their academic endeavors.
We have been especially impressed with their enthusiasm and 
engagement during our Personal Development Reading tutor time 
curriculum, where they have shown a love for reading and a huge 
interest for knowledge that is truly inspiring.

In addition to their academic achievements, Year 7 students have 
also been very active in enrichment activities. We have had a 
number of successful sports tournaments, with many of our students 
representing the school in football, rugby, and netball. As well as our 
performing arts department.

As we approach the second half of the year, we encourage our 
Year 7 students to continue their hard work and dedication to their
studies and enrichment activities. We are confident that they will 
continue to excel and make us proud.

Thank you for your continued support! 

Yours faithfully

Mr. Jones
Student Achievement Leader for Y7

KEY DATES

• Thursday 28th March 2024 

- Last day of half term.

• Monday 15th April 2024 – 

Return to school

• Tuesday 7 May 2024 – 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening

 

All term dates can be found

 on the Academy website –

Maltby Academy - TERM DATES 

KEY YEAR 7 CONTACTS

NEWSLETTER – February 2024

https://www.maltbyacademy.com/page/?title=TERM+DATES&pid=491


WHAT HAVE YEAR 7 BEEN UP TO?

Below is a selection of all the things that Year 7 have been up to over the last half term!  It is so great to 

see our youngest cohort of students getting involved in events across the Academy. We really do have 

some of the most confident students in the school.

MALTBY ACADEMY REWARDS

At MA we are passionate about rewarding our students who are consistently getting it right. 

This year, they were treated to an afternoon at the MA Cinema and making Gingerbread houses! 

Will you be invited to the next event?

PENCIL CASES

As you may be aware, every student in the Academy has now been provided with a pencil case, 

which is now part of the uniform standards.

Students are reminded that if they lose their equipment, they will incur a charge on ParentPay.

If you have any enquiries about this, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.
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